New rules should see ‘significant
progress’ in increasing women on boards
of TSX-listed firms

Canada’'s stock market regulators released long-awaited rules Wednesday that will
compel companies listed on the Toronto Stock Exchange to be completely
transparent about female representation on their boards of directors. Though it
is the most far-reaching attempt thus far to address the immense gender
imbalance in Canada’'s boardrooms, there are no quotas, no mandated deadlines,
and...
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